
NOTICE TO ALL MASSPAYMENT CUSTOMERS 

EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2022 

 Carroll County Government has entered into an agreement with AUTOAGENT DATA 
SOLUTIONS, LLC for all our mass payment needs. All the mass payments with requested of 25 
accounts or more should be processed with AUTOAGENT DATA SOLUTIONS, LLC.  

 If you are not already registered with Autoagent you can sign up on the web at 
https://my.autoagent.com the registration process is free, and you do not have to pay anything 
up front to register. Go online and register on Autoagent and take a tour of the video tutorials. 
If you have any questions, please call Autoagent at 877-932-8478.  

 Carroll County Government will no longer be accepting mass payment files directly. 
Please do not send checks requesting file to the Carroll County Office of Information and 
Technology Services.   

 

https://my.autoagent.com/

